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Thank you, Thank you, Thank you! 
 

We have been thrilled by the response from you to our Harvest collection this year. As you can 
see from the picture we received so many donations of food, it made a great display in assembly. 
All your donations have been kindly received by Helston and The Lizard Food Bank, as Mr. Pennell 
delivered a car full of bags and boxes to them this morning. In our Harvest assembly we were 
celebrating the virtue of Thankfulness and how much we thank those involved in farming and food 
production, how this involves a global food system bringing food from all around the world to the 
tables in our homes. This finished by thinking about how we can share what we have with anyone 
less fortunate.  

Both the words eat and share can be made from the letters in HARVEST, how about seeing how 
many other words your child can find from the letters in HARVEST over the weekend. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Data Collection Information Sheets 

We will be sending out Data Collection        
Information Sheets this week, please check 
these and if any of your contact details have 
changed please amend these on the sheet and 
return to the school office.  Many thanks. 

UPDATED INFORMATION            

REQUIRED 

Tempest Photographs  

Everyone should receive their 
Tempest Photo Proof on Friday in 
your child’s bag, ordering has 
changed slightly this year as you now 
have to order online direct with 
Tempest.  Details are with the 
proofs.  Thank you.  



Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, our school menu will be on WEEK 3 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

Thursday 13th October  NASAL FLU VACCINATIONS  - Whole School 

w/c 17th October Parent Consultation Week - FACE TO FACE  

Friday 4th November SCHOOL DISCO Years 3 /4 - 6.7pm # Years 5/6 - 7.15-8.15pm 

Tuesday 6th December 2022 Year 6 Barton  Hall Meeting - 5.30PM 

Friday 27th January 2023 Return Date Health and Wellbeing Books 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Choir  

Mrs Curnow runs our KS2 (Years 3 - 6) school 
choir on Monday’s after school. All children in 
these years are welcome to attend.  The finish 
time is 4pm, no need to book please just come 
along.  We are looking forward to singing carols 
at Tesco over Christmas and lots of other    
performances we have organised.  

Year 6 - Mini Police 

Over the last two weeks the    
Police have been in training our 
Year 6 children to become mini-
police officers.   Their training has 
included the role of a police 
officer, internet safety, antisocial 
behaviour and local concerns 
such as road safety and littering 
in the park.  After making       
posters, the year 6 children have 
displayed these in the park and 
outside of school. 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 97 0 

Stars 100 2 

1KB 96.1 2 
1HH/BM 97.7 2 

2KJ 99.7 0 

2NE 97.7 3 

3KD 93.3 5 

3SG/PL 99.7 0 

4SC 97.9 1 
4SR 92.7 4 

5RG/HH 96.1 1 

5CW 97.9 1 

6KH 94.1 5 

6DF 99.1 0 

Whole 

School 

Total 

97.1% 


